
Reinbeck Public Library Trustee Board Meeting

March 18, 2024

4:30 pm

The meeting was called to order by President Marilyn Evans. Others present were trustees,

Brenda Snider, Rebecca Schildroth, Bonnie Shinn, and Library Director Lenah Oltman. A motion

was made and seconded to approve the bills and the agenda. The minutes were approved as

read.

Past month’s Statistics:
New Patrons: 10

Door Count: 1054

Plow: 467

WIFI: 376

Physical Circulation: 1443

Digital Circulation: 284

 
Director’s Report: Lenah reported that the bulletin board in the entry was well received

by patrons and staff. The spring break programs were all well attended and a great

success.

The donation for the adult art class was $170. Lenah will work on sponsors for the Story

Walk at the park. $1600 is needed. We have 17 authors in the Adopt an Author

program. This frees up money for other book purchases. The Adventure Passes need to

be renewed in June.

The county increased their funding by 3% to all libraries in Grundy County.

Lenah and her staff are working on the summer reading program. Letters are being sent

out. She has asked the churches to sponsor meals for this. The Lions Club will fund

RexFeller.

Upcoming events are: Murder Mystery Dinner, Monday, March 25th @ 6pm, Tuesday,

March 26th Spot, Stop, and Avoid Fraud, Saturday, March 30th, 9-10:30 am Eggcellent

Events, Saturday, April 6th Bec’s Gardening Program, and April 8th Linda McCann, 6pm.

 

Old Business:

 

Reinbeck Library Investment tree:  Kelsey Martin drew on the wall to make a tree

pattern for the book shelves we Invision for this tree. We will work to find a carpenter to

build the tree. There were no donations for the tree this month.



Railing:  Jesco has been but hired has not started the work.

Master Plan, Solum Lang:  Nothing to report.
 

 

 

New Business:

 

Landscaping:  Rebecca was given permission to have a community day where hostas can

be planted along the west side of the building. Bonnie is waiting on Dave to work on the

hardscape this spring so she can plant around the original front and side of the building

to the east and west.

  

Meeting was adjourned at 5:07 pm. 

 

The next board meeting will be April 8, 2024, at 4:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Rebecca Schildroth, Secretary


